
 
 
 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
AD HOC COMMITTEE ON COUNTY SQUARE DEVELOPMENT 

 
April 20, 2017 
12:00, Noon 

Conference Room D – County Square 
 

Minutes 
 

In Attendance: 
Bob Taylor, Committee Chair 
Sid Cates, Committee Member 
Butch Kirven, County Council Chair 
Willis Meadows, County Council Vice Chair 
Joe Kernell, Greenville County Administrator 
John Hansley, Greenville County Deputy Administrator 
Shannon Herman, Greenville County Assistant Administrator 
 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER      Chairman Bob Taylor 

2. DISCUSSION OF PROJECT 

a. County Square Development Ad Hoc Committee went into Executive Session to receive 
information incident to contractual arrangements and proposed sale or purchase of 
property related to the University Ridge development. No action was taken during that 
session.  

3. ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
 


